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RGT/TCC  

  

13 October 2022  

 

  

Dear Parents/Carers & Students   

   

Autumn Mock Examinations   

   

We are about to enter the first mock examination period for students in years 11 & 13. The 
examinations begin when we return after half-term on Monday 31 October and continue until 
to 9/10 November. We have recently sent home the exam timetable and whilst this is the 
perfect opportunity for students to experience a more formal setting for examinations you will 
notice that they are conducted over a much more condensed period than the exam series in the 

summer. Mock examinations will take place in morning and afternoon sessions and students 
need to be aware of the following information with regards to these sessions:   

   

Morning sessions: All students in year 11 & year 13 should register with their form tutor. At 
8.50am year 11 students should congregate in the SCR; year 13 students should meet in the 
old ILA nest to the SCR. When the exam hall is ready to receive students, we will invite them 
in. Exam conditions begin at the entrance to the sports hall corridor. For those students who 

may be in a slightly different room for their examinations they can make their way straight to 
the correct room; there is no need to go to the SCR/ILA. Exams will begin at 9.00am.   

   

Afternoon sessions: Exams will begin at 1.15pm, students must ensure that they have had their 
lunch and are in the SCR/ILA, as described above, at 1.05pm.    

   

All students should ensure that they store their bags in the lockers and have paid attention to 
the list of equipment they are allowed to take into the exam. This information has been sent 
with their exam timetable. It is also vital that they are wearing their ID badge and lanyard.   

   

Please be aware that some exams might finish after the usual end of school, especially for those 
students who may have extra time for examinations and therefore it is important that students 
and parents arrange alternative travel arrangements should they need to.   

   

When not in exams all students in years 11 & 13 should attend their usual timetabled lessons 
as normal. In many circumstances students will be allowed to revise in these lessons, however, 
there may be opportunities for teachers to continue with the curriculum.  

 

 

 

http://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/
http://www.heckgrammar.co.uk/


Heckmondwike Grammar School, High Street, Heckmondwike, West Yorkshire, WF16 0AH  
Tel: 01924 402202 | Fax: 01924 418318 | Email: office@heckgrammar.co.uk | www.heckgrammar.co.uk Headteacher: Mr P 

Roberts  
Heckmondwike Grammar School Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales with company 

number 07348329. Registered office address as above.  

  

 

  

We look forward to welcoming you to Parents' Evening for Year 13 & 11 students on 24 

November and 1 December, respectively. Further information about these will be 
communicated in due course.   

  

Yours faithfully,  

   

   
Mr R. Tipler  

Deputy Head Teacher  
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